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UPCOMING  EVENTS  

  

SISTERHOOD THEATER EVENTS 

Sunday, November 25, 2018   11:45am 
WAITRESS  -  Tony Award musical 

 

Sunday, January 13, 2019   11:45am 
DEAR EVAN HANSEN - Tony Best Musical 

 

See Sisterhood Happenings  page 4 

MENôS CLUB BREAKFAST 
Wednesday, November 7, 2018   10am 

 

See Menôs Club News  page 6 

THANKSGIVING 
FRIENDSHIP SERVICE 
Join us for an inspiring musical service 

with Laguna Country United Methodist Church,  
Korean United Methodist Church,  

St. Nicholas Catholic Church and Temple Judea 

3 pm - SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2018 
at Methodist Church / refreshments to follow 
Please bring non-perishable food items 
to donate to our local food bank 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
ELECTION OF 

OFFICERS & BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Pursuant to our By-Laws, our Congregation's 
General Meeting is scheduled: 7 pm, Tuesday, 
November 27, 2018, at Temple Judea. 
The election of officers, board members and 
nominating committee members for next year 
and by-law amendments are on the agenda. 
Your presence is needed for your benefit and 
the benefit of our Congregation. Proxy forms 
are available at the office. 

 

TEMPLE MEMBERS ONLY 
Refreshments/social hour follow the meeting 

 

Itôs Rabbi Dennisô birthday! 
C    ... 

 

Shabbat morning service 
 

Followed by Shabbat Kiddush Lunch 
 

9:30am  
Saturday, November 10, 2018 

 

Reservations a must! 
Please respond before Friday Nov 2nd 
Sima 949.830.0470 simalinson@gmail.com 



Be aware that unscrupulous people will take 
advantage of our good nature and trust. To 
avoid scams, remember you will NEVER be 
asked to provide credentials or personal data 
in an email or over the phone. Do NOT 
provide this information, even if the sender 
looks or sounds legitimate. 
 

Make it more difficult for hackers  
Be smart about passwords. Use strong passwords with a 
combination of uppercase and lowercase characters, numbers, 
and symbols. This will help you defend against hackers who 
make random and systematic guesses that are based on 
commonly used words.  
 

Use different passwords for different websites. Use password 
management software to help you remember them. To thwart 
unauthorized password recovery that's based on commonly 
known information (your date of birth, the model of your first 
car, or your pet's name), consider whether you can use related 
but nonsense answers. For example, you could use the city in 
which a child was born, the model of your neighbor's car, or the 
color of your pet instead.  
 

Use two-factor authentication whenever possible. Two-factor 
authorization requires you to enter a code provided to you via 
either text message or email, in addition to entering a password.  
 

Update your software. Hackers exploit vulnerabilities that are 
found in commonly used software such as your operating 
system, office productivity software, and web browsers. To 
prevent this, you should Install all updates to your software 
programs; set them to automatically update, if that's possible.  
 

Install anti-malware software on all computers.  
 

Block spam. It's essential to have a good spam blocker. Spam is 
the most common path by which you can be targeted for 
infection with a computer virus or social engineering. (Social 
engineering is when criminals psychologically manipulate 
people so that they divulge confidential information.) 
 

Deter deceit  
Avoid social engineering. Even if you have strong passwords, 
you can be tricked to provide information via social 
engineering. To avoid these scams, remember you will never be 
asked to provide credentials or personal data in an email or over 
the phone. Do not provide this information, even if the sender 
looks legitimate. Look for evidence that would suggest an email 
or website is fraudulent. Be suspicious if you see misspelled 
words, links to an unrelated website, or deals that are too good 
to be true. If it is too good to be true, you know it isnôt true. 
 

Beware of ransomware. A type of malware, called ransomware, 
is designed to defraud unsuspecting users. It convinces you that 
your device is infected with a virus, and that you need to pay a 
fee to download software that will disinfect your computer.  
 

Rely on security software programs that are reputable.  Browse 
the Internet more securely. Verify that a web page is legitimate 
before you enter any financial or personal information. For 
example, enter your bank's website address manually into your 
browser's address bar, rather than clicking a link to it in a 
questionable email, and make sure there aren't any typos. In 
addition, look for websites whose addresses that start with 
"https." When you see this, it means that the website is using 
some form of encryption to protect the data that is transferred 
between you and that website. Most major websites employ 
HTTPS encryption. BE SAFE, BE SECURE. 

Bôvrachot, blessings , Rabbi Dennis   

PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
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First, I must express my deepest thanks to YOU and YOU and 
YOU for your generous response to our Yom Kippur Appeal.  
You recognized our need and we are so grateful.  Our Temple 
Judea family is the backbone of our existence, without which 
we could not exist.  Each of you has made it possible for our 
yearly budget to continue on the healthy track it is on.  As your 
Co-President, I speak for myself and for Dolores, our Clergy, 
as well as our officers and board of directors in expressing our 
sincerest appreciation for your continued support. 
 

Our gratitude to our Religious Committee under the direction 
of Sandy Shapiro and Arnold Miller.  Temple Judea welcomed 
the celebration of Simchat Torah and Sukkot with a lovely 
lunch in our Sukkah organized by Rebbetzen Sima on Sept. 
29th.  We also enjoyed a last-minute surprise at our Erev 
Shabbat Services on Sept. 28th.  Our Temple welcomed Daniel 
Cainer, an amazing performer who shared his musical comedy 
tunes of tales about family and life.  He was on tour from 
Britain and he made Temple Judea his last stop before 
returning to England.  Daniel performed in our Sukkah and 
then participated in conversation with Rabbi Dennis as part of 
our Erev Shabbat service.  We sent out last-minute mass 
emails and were able to get publicity in LW Village 
newspaper, which did receive a positive response.  It proved to 
be an absolutely delightful addition as we welcomed Shabbat. 
 

We do have one specific goal in which each of you can assist, 
which has no money involved ï and that is MEMBERSHIP 
GROWTH.  Our membership committee, under the excellent 
direction of Michele Dorris continues to work and plan 
tirelessly to promote our Temple and enroll new members.  
They have had success, but they want more.  We have a good 
thing going here at Temple Judea.  Our dues are, by far the 
lowest full-service synagogue in Orange County.  We provide 
so much including Free Hebrew School.  Our Temple offers 
Champaign on a Beer budget.  So talk us up with your friends, 
family and neighbors.  Invite someone to join you at a Friday 
night and/or a Saturday morning service.  Our Membership 
Committee has announced the SPECIAL of our ñTWO FOR 
ONEò Membership Offer.  New members who join this year 
will receive their 2nd year Membership free.  Become a 
salesperson for our high-end product, Temple Judea.  Growth 
is our goal ï please make it yours and watch us succeed. 
 
Hope to see you in Shul! Respectfully submitted,  

Jean Janowsky Co-President  

THOUGHTS FROM OUR RABBI 



To include a Personal Message in our monthly Bulletin, 
EMAIL your message (up to 20 words) & send a $15 donation 
to our Office before the 10th. (Up to 30 words ~ $25) 
 

 

 
 

Dear Family and Friends,  Thank you so much for your 
contributions, cards, gifts and good wishes in honor of 
my birthday. It means so much to me! With love & hugs, 

Rebbetzen Sima 
 

NEW FUND - now open for donations: Presidentsô 
Discretionary Fund with the purpose to allow Presidents 
the ability to expend small dollar amounts to help the 
Temple. Limited to less than $400 in any one fiscal year.  
 

Thank you to all those who have made Yom Kippur 
pledges for 2018-2019. If you havenôt yet, please do this 
mitzvah for our community! Thank you again.  
 

Share your ideas about our Temple Judea with us. Let us 
know how we can make our shul mean to you all that we 
can be. Weôd love to hear any ideas that you have, 

Dolores and Jean 
 

Make time, get yourself out of the house, support our 
Temple Judea events - when people make the effort to 
get outðthey are always glad that they did! See you at 
the Temple! 
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Eric Rothman  FDR 810 
Sandra B. Fine FDR 1502 

SCHOOL NEWS 

PLEASE LET US KNOW 
In the event of  an illness  or another reason  that you  feel 
requires the Rabbiôs attention,  please call 949.830.0470 

HELP TEMPLE JUDEA 
Link your Ralphôs rewards card to TEMPLE JUDEA 
and a portion of what you spend will be donated 
to support our community. Ralphôs will donate 1 
to 4% of your purchases, up to $150 per month. 
Follow these steps: 

¶ Visit www.ralphs.com 

¶ Once you are signed in your account, click 
"My Account" on the upper right to visit your 
"Account Summary" page. 

¶ Scroll to the bottom of page & click "Enroll" 
under the "Community Rewards" section. 

¶ When prompted to search for organization, 
type in "Temple Judea" 

¶ When listing for Temple Judea on Moulton 
Pkwy #XP903 appears, click the circle to the 
left of our name.  

¶ Then click the "Enroll" button. 
Please enroll today www.ralphs.com 

MOVING ON 
Jewish Family Services Bereavement group led by Cally 
Clein meets at Temple Judea on Mondays at 10 a.m. The 
group provides the opportunity to share experiences, 
hear how others deal with grief, receive support and 
discover ways to cope with feelings of sadness and loss.  
Thereôs no fee; pre-registration is required.  
To register, call Cally Clein at 949-435-3460  

SHMOOZE WITH REBBE 
November 14, 28  -  11am - 12 noon 
Come with questions, and topics 
Bring yourself and your friends 

 

Our Hebrew School students are the greatest! ð they 
started school last month and are learning about holidays, 
Hebrew and our homeland Israel.  
 

We truly have an excellent program with an involved 
educator, a Rabbi who cares, a program for family 
education, weekday and Shabbat classes as well as our 
congregationôs support.  
 

We offer: ƴ Small class size  
    ƴ Time for kids to make Jewish friends 
               ƴ Hebrew reading & synagogue skills 
               ƴ Online learning & study about Israel 
               ƴ A fun, warm, welcoming environment 
We welcome your input as our congregational family 
together transmits our heritage to the next generation. 

          Neal Linson Volunteer Educator 

HELP BUILD OUR FUTURE 
An easy way is to make a charitable gift through your 

will. Simply use these words in drafting your will: ñI 
give and bequeath unto Temple Judea, a 
nonprofit corporation, that is recognized as 
exempt from tax under Section 501(c)(3) of 
the Internal Revenue Code, ID# 95 -2503535 
the sum of $____ to be used for general 
purposes.ó If you donôt wish to specify an amount, 
you may wish to state the amount as a percentage of 
your estate. Your assets remain in your control during 
your lifetime and youôre able to modify your bequest 
should circumstances change. Please let us know if 
we can be of assistance to you or your advisors.  

578 East San Bernardino Road 
Covina, California 91723 

http://www.ralphs.com/


Sisterhood News 
Sisterhood Sponsors 

 

FLOWERS / CAKE / KIDDUSH - Erev Shabbat & Shabbat 
 

 

Rabbi Dennis & Sima in honor of her birthday 
 

Celebrate your simchas with your Temple Judea family! 
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Sisterhood Happenings 
 

The gift shop is now open by appointment only.  
Call Sandy at 949 786 2097.  As usual, the gift 
shop will be open after the Menôs Club/
Sisterhood breakfast the first Wednesday of 
each month.    
Sincerely,                  Sandy Meyers, President 
 

HELP SISTERHOOD - CONTRIBUTE TO: 
* Oneg Shabbat Fund - Friday nights 
* Oneg Cake Sponsor for your simcha 
* Attend a theater or trip event 
* Buy self-write Tribute Cards (5 for $8) 

* Cash donations/simcha sponsorships 
 

************************** 

SISTERHOOD 

THEATER EVENTS 
 

WAITRESS  
Tony Award winning & 
Grammy Award Musical 

Sunday, November 25, 2018 
 

DEAR EVAN HANSEN 
Tony Best Musical Award 
Sunday, January 13, 2019 

 

Call Joyce Moser 949.837.7822 
or Rita Frazer 949.583.9093 

Greetings from the Gift Shop 
Your one stop for everything Jewish 

Wine-bottle stoppers, card-table covers, Kippot, jewelry 
Seeôs Candy certificates 

Hours:  Monday 10 a.m. to 12 noon 
First Wednesday of each month 9:30 - 11 a.m. 
Gift Shop Maven:  Sandy Meyers 949.786.2097 

 

Use this link from 
our website for  
Temple Judea  
to earn 0.5%  

of your purchases.   
 

Help us use  
a creative way  
to donate  
for our future. 

 

Leave a Lasting Legacy - Remember Temple Judea 
 

Please follow our members, Terry Walowitz, and Meyer and Claire Yourman, as great 
examples of estate planning with their generous gifts made to Temple Judea. Make an 
investment in Temple Judea through your 401(k), IRA or other retirement plans.  You 
can simply designate Temple Judea as a beneficiary of your retirement plan. You can 
help ensure Temple Judeaôs future by donating a bequest, gift annuity and/or insurance 
policy. If you or your advisors have questions,  please contact us.  Help continue our 
future as a center of Jewish life for your community. 

PLEASE HELP THOSE IN NEED 

Bring canned & dry packaged foods 
for our local food bank. 

Place donations in the barrel in the lobby 


